2022 MG National Meeting

"MGs by the Lake"
Bulletin 3_- November 2021



GOOD NEWS!!! Covid restrictions are easing across Australia, and everything is looking very promising for the MG community across Australia to be able to gather together in beautiful Lake Macquarie at Easter 2022 for the first Nat Meet in 3 years.

Expressions of Interest

A steady stream of people continue to visit the Nat Meet 2022 website to register their contact details and we thank you all for doing so.

Numbers are very encouraging, and currently indicate that well over 300 people are likely or very likely to attend.

If you have not yet completed an expression of interest, it's not too late. Simply go to the website, click on the "Express Interest" button and provide your email contact details.

Maximum Numbers of Registered Entrants

Since Bulletin 2 was issued, the organising committee has negotiated the use of a second function room at Club Macquarie if numbers exceed the capacity of the main auditorium. The 2 rooms link together and will enable us to cater for around 350 at the social events.

The motorkhana venue at Catalina Park, Rathmines and our hillclimb at Ringwood Park both have capacity for around 100 competitors, which should cater for the expected numbers.

Timetable for Entries

Registrations are planned to open mid-January 2022 and close in mid-March. Bulletin 4 will be released during January with full details of the registration process, costs and cut-off dates for early-bird and late registrations.

In the meantime, please "roll up your sleeves" for the covid vaccination at the earliest possible opportunity, and we look forward to seeing you all at Nat Meet 2022.

Contacts for more Information:

Website - natmeet2022.mgcarclub.com.au

Chair - Bruce Fraser - chair.mgnatmeet2022@gmail.com

Secretary - Fran Hodgson - mgnatmeet2022@gmail.com

